TOWN OF BYRON
FOND DU LAC COUNTY, WISCONSIN

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that at 7:00 p.m. on November 7, 2019, at the Town of Byron
Town Hall, N3097 State Road 175, Byron, Wisconsin, the Town of Byron Zoning Board of
Appeals will conduct a public hearing on an application for a special use permit filed by Brian
and Robyn Willett concerning the property located at N4743 County Road D. The property is
currently zoned Farmland Preservation, and the applicants are seeking a special use permit
authorizing the construction of a non-farm residence on a new lot to be created from that parcel.
The hearing is open to the public and all interested parties are encouraged to attend. A quorum of
the Town of Byron Town Board may be in attendance for information gathering purposes but
will take no action. Copies of the application materials can be obtained by contacting the Town
Clerk, Mary Laudolff, at 920-375-6119.

Dated this 24" day of October, 2019.
TOWN OF BYRON

Mary Laudolff, Town Clerk
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